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Notice of Osaka Branch Relocation 

 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our Osaka Branch will be relocating to a new address as detailed 

below. With this move, we aim to further dedicate ourselves to our work and continue to meet your 

expectations. We sincerely ask for your continued support and patronage in the future. 

 

 

 

 

[Before Relocation] 

Final Business Day: Friday, May 2, 2025 

Address: 18-25 Enokicho, Suita-shi, Osaka 564-0053 

Tel: 06-6380-1871 

 

[After Relocation] 

Business Start Date: Wednesday, May 7, 2025 

Address: 9F, Shin-Osaka NK Building, 4-3-39 Miyahara, Yodogawa-ku, Osaka-shi, Osaka 532-0003 

Tel: 06-7662-6890 

 

 

 

End 


